
December 10, 2024 Meeting Minutes of the Bishop Amateur Radio Club

BARC’s officers for 2024 are:
Bill Chezum W6WWY – President 
Jon Patzer NW6C – Vice President
Terry Fenske K6UN – Treasurer
Noam Shendar W6RT – Secretary

We held a holiday dinner at Denny’s on Main Street in Bishop in lieu of a club 
meeting. During the event,  it  was motioned and seconded that the 2024 
officers be re-elected for 2025. The motion carried without objection.
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